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Night work on 28 and 29 
April, 1, 5, 6 and 8 May 2025 
Mulgoa Road upgrade  

April 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is continuing work on the 
Mulgoa Road Upgrade between Jeanette 
Street and Blaikie Road. 

What work are we doing?  
We will be working on Mulgoa Road, at the corner of 
side streets and the M4 ramps between 6pm and 7am.  
The map overleaf shows the locations of the work.  

Work will include:  
• investigating, building and maintaining road surfaces 

• investigating and installing utilities and drainage and 
switching over to new utilities 

• creating trenches for electrical utilities 
• piling to install traffic light equipment 
• restoring the site when work is finished. 

The stockpile site at 95 Blaikie Road will be used during 
this work.  

In the event of inclement weather or operational issues, 
we will work on 30 April, 2 and 7 May.  

 



 To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please construction.mulgoaroadupgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au  

Traffic changes 
The M4 westbound on and off ramps, as well as the 
eastbound off-ramp, will be closed from 8pm to 5am on 
5, 6 and 8 May. Road users are advised to use a detour 
route via the Russell Street ramps or the Northern Road 
ramps to access the M4 during the closures. 

There will be lane and road closures during night work 
along Mulgoa Road.  
 
Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of 
traffic controllers and signs, plan ahead and allow for 
extra travel time. 

What will this mean for you? 
While our work may be noisy at times, we will do 
everything we can to minimise the impact including 
turning off machinery when it’s not in use. We aim to 
complete the louder work before midnight however, 
some intermittent noise may occur after midnight.  

You may hear sounds like squawking from reversing 
trucks or see flashing lights as we work to restore the 
site. These are essential to maintain safe work 
practices. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding while 
we complete this important work.  

 

Location of work area 
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